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MASONIC YOUTH 

LEADERS AT NEXT 

BUREAU MEETING! 
*  *  *  *  * 

Sunday, April 14, 2013 

Program & Guest Speakers: 

DeMolay “Flower Talk” Presentation 

Grand Worthy Associate Advisor, Rainbow 

Miss California Job’s Daughters 2012-13 

Deputy Master Councilor, SCJ DeMolay 

THEY ARE OUR FUTURE --

SUPPORT THEM! 
 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 A.M. 
Coffee and Rolls at 9:15 A.M. 

 

PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

MONTH EVENT 
In April, the Masons and communities in our 

state celebrate Public Schools Month, now a 

major initiative of our Fraternity’s Strategic 

Plan.  Each year, schools are selected to 

showcase our support of education and to 

recognize accomplishments of students and 

local educators.  For our local 2013 kick-off 

celebration, please join our Grand Lodge 
Public Schools Advisory Board members at 

9:00 AM on April 9th at Cleveland Elementary 

School in Pasadena, at which time a $79,000 

donation will be made to aid Scholarships 

and “Raising A Reader” Projects within the 

Pasadena, Burbank and Glendale Districts. 
 

 

 

Al 
Malaikah’s 

2013 
Circus 

 

 
April 5

th
 

to 7
th

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Besides our Breakfast, several other 

special activities are planned in our 

Los Angeles area in April, as follows: 

2nd Int’l. Conference on Freemasonry 

At UCLA Faculty Center on April 6
th

 

9:00 AM-4:30 PM - $10 Fee 

Grand Master Reception 
 Ionic-Composite Lodge 520 on April 8

th 

Dinner 6:00 PM - $20.00 

Grand Master’s Weekend in the South 
Disney Calif. Adventure Park – April 19

th
 

 Angels Baseball, w/Tailgate – April 20
th

 

 Get your Tickets through Orange 

County Masonic Officers Ass’n. 

Open to entire Masonic Family-Friends 
 

SENIOR WARDENS 

WELCOME DEPUTY 

GRAND MASTER 

 

Along with enjoying a delicious Breakfast 

provided by the staff of the Midnight 

Mission (a “thank-you” from them for our 

constant support), the Senior Wardens of 

Lodges in our Los Angeles area had the 

opportunity to visit with our Deputy 

Grand Master, R.W. John Cooper, at the 

March Bureau Meeting.  These attendees 

were photographed with Victor Lerma, 

our Board President (left), and our 

distinguished guest (center), following 

his presentation of the significant theme 

for our Grand Lodge next year . . . 

“Freemasonry – Our Moral Compass” 

Join Us at 

the Annual 

Breakfast! 
 

 

L. A. MASONS TO 

HONOR GRAND 

MASTER 
 On April 7th, the Annual Men’s Breakfast of 
our Los Angeles Service Bureau will welcome 
and honor our 2012-2013 Grand Master, at a 
sold-out event in the International Ballroom of 
the Hilton Los Angeles Airport Hotel.   It will 
be the 81st occurrence of this Gathering, 
which began in 1931, with the attendance 
expected to be about 700 Masonic brethren. 

 Most Worshipful John Lowe and a great 
many of his Grand Family, along with many 
other Masonic dignitaries, will be filling the 
three-level head table at the event.  Our local 
Lodges and other Masonic groups have 
reserved over 65 tables to hear his message. 

 This Breakfast offers a most opportune 
event to show off Masonic brotherhood to our 
new Masons, as well as to listen to inspiring 
words from our Grand Master on California 
Masonry and its future.  Don’t miss it! 
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